OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEX!CO

July 23, 1964

Mr. Dewey A. Glover
216 Sunset Place
Farmington, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

On July 13, 1964 a shut-in notice was mailed for your Jicarilla "A" #l
well, P 29-23-3, sandoval Undesignated Pool for failure to file Form C-115,
Operator's Monthly Report. on July 23, 1964 we have received Form c-115
showing May production for this well, however it was filed under D, E. Florance
as operator. According to our records you assumed operation of this well May 1,
196, Therefore Form C-115 should be filed under Dewey A, Glover rather than
D. E. Florance. Would you please clarify this matter for us?

Very truly yours,

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District 1il
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